March 26, 2020

"WE ARE OPENED!"

Dear Clients,

On March 25th, the Quebec Government announced the closure of all Non-essential businesses until April 13th to limit the spread of COVID-19.

Future Hydraulik, Inc. will maintain its operations in order to support the many essential service providers we work with.

Our mission is to be there for you, through the good times and the bad. It is important for us, considering the current situation, that we do our best to ensure that essential services continue to operate as needed.

Our distribution and our operations will run as usual with our great Team.

Our company is proud to be able to support its partners while prioritizing the health and safety of its employees. Some of our office staff is working remotely and we've adapted our procedures to ensure our level of service is maintained in complete safety.

Stay strong during these tough times! If there is a change in our situation, you will be the first to know.

Feel free to share with us your company's current situation.

PS: If you have any requirements or questions, please send your requests to info@futurehydraulik.com

•